
Road Repairs on Front Street & Victoria Avenue 

Road repairs will be taking place on sections of Front Street and Victoria 
Avenue from Friday, July 11 through Sunday, July 13, 2025. 

During this time, the roads will be closed to all traffic except for residents in the 
immediate area. We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this 
important work. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 


